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I am opposed to SB210 and request my representatives vote against the measure. 

There's nothing broken about our current mail-in voting and this is an unnecessary 

and wasteful measure. Furthermore, in-person voting disproportionately affects the 

poor and vulnerable, who more often find it difficult or impossible to vote in person on 

a particular date/time due to inflexible working conditions, transportation issues 

and/or medical issues, and therefore is a discriminatory system.  


